
Serving in the Nursery: 
Today:  
 
Sunday School: Crystal Roop 
   Jennifer Bossen 
    
AM Service:  
Babies: Anna Hansen 
  Macy Nelson 
     
Toddlers: Donald Nelson 
     Daniel McComas 
     Penny Vroegh 
 
PM Service: Carly Koehn 
                      Vanessa Huber 

Serving in the Welcome Center: 
Today: Sharon Beatty   12/31: Jennifer Bossen 

 
Serving as Greeters: 

Today: Betty Clark & Walt Hill               12/31: Kevin & Lisa McCarthy 

Weekly Activities 

Sunday School ................................................................... 9:30 a.m. 
Morning Worship Service .................................................. 10:45 a.m. 
Truth Trackers………………………………………………….5:45 p.m. 
Evening Service.. ............................................................... .6:00 p.m. 
Youth Meeting.……………………...………………………….6:00 p.m. 

 
 

 
12/31:   
 
Sunday School: Crystal Roop 
   Carly Koehn 
    
AM Service:  
Babies: Cristina Camarata 
  Toni Martinez 
     
Toddlers: Dina Mendoza 
      Evelyn Holbert 
      Kristen McComas 
 
PM Service: No Evening Activities 
        

 

 

10655 N. Shannon Rd.         Dan Budgick, Senior Pastor 
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(520) 877-2691       www.dfbchurch.org    
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Reaching 
As part of our purpose in 

pursuing Christ we believe 
“making disciples” means 
we are to reach people for 

Christ. 

Teaching 
In our pursuit of Christ, we 
are to teach people to be 

more like Christ. 

Training 
Pursuing Christ means our 

church is here to train  
people to serve Christ. 

Today at DFBC! 

sunday, December 24, 2017 

 
Welcome to Desert Foothills Baptist Church, where it is our desire 

to help you take that next step in your relationship with Jesus 
Christ.  We hope you are blessed today and that God is glorified 

with your worship! 

Christmas Eve service 6:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
TODAY: 
 
Christmas Eve Service : This evening the candlelight Christmas Eve service is at 6:00. 
 Please join us for this special time to focus our minds on Christ and the true  
 message of Christmas through music and the spoken word. 
 
Adult Bible Fellowship: On January 7 we are starting 3 new ABF classes. Please see 
 the insert in today’s bulletin for a description of the classes. We invite you to sign 
 up for a class and join us on the 7th at 9:30 a.m. You may sign up on the insert 
 provided in today’s bulletin or on the appropriate sheet at the Welcome Center. 
 
Lunch on Us: Please see the flyer in today’s bulletin for more information regarding the 
 Lunch on Us ministry. If you are interested in participating, please complete the 
 information at the bottom of the flyer and place it in the offering plate today. 
 
Church Family Christmas Cards: If you have Christmas cards for our church family, 
 please feel free to leave them in the basket provided in the lobby, and be sure to 
 take cards addressed to you or your family. 
 
Bible Reading Schedules: For those who want to read through the Bible in a year, 2018 
 reading schedules are available in the lobby at the Welcome Center. 
 
NEXT WEEK: 
 
New Year’s Eve: Next Sunday morning, Sunday School, ABF classes and the morning  
 worship will be at the regularly scheduled times. There are no evening activities. 
 
UPCOMING: 
 
Bridal Shower for Brooke McCarthy: Ladies and girls are invited to attend on Saturday, 
 January 13, 10:00 a.m.--noon at the home of Judy Budgick. Brooke and Josh are 
 registered at Target. Please sign up at the Welcome Center or on Connection 
 Card to attend. 
 
Teen During Glow: Sunday evening, January 21, during the evening service at the home 
 of Barry and Shirley Holbert. 
 
Ladies Bible Study: Beginning the week of January 21st, ladies are invited to participate in 
 a 7-session Bible study on the Armor of God. The cost for a book is $13. Please 
 sign up at the Welcome Center or on a Connection Card to attend. 
 
Gaslight Theatre: The Golden Heirs (and anyone interested in joining the group for 
 this event) will be attending a matinee production of “The Lone Stranger” at the 
 Gaslight Theatre on Feb. 14, 2018. Doors open at 2:15 p.m., and the show begins 
 at 3:00 p.m. The cost is $18 per person. Please pay for your tickets on or before 
 January 21st. Make checks payable to DFBC. 


